DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL PATAUDI

DPS/P/ 41 Dated. 09.08.2018

Dear Parent

We are pleased to inform you that your ward has been selected to participate in Inter School DPS Nritriyanjali
Dance Festival to be held at DPS Sector-45, Gurugram on 11.08.2018. You are requested to drop your ward at
7 am in the school. Please ensure that the hair of your child is neatly tied up as advised by the teacher. For any
kind of information you may contact Ms. Paramita Sinha, Mb. 9643956698.

Drop facility will be provided by the school in the afternoon.

Kindly fill in the consent form given below and send it to the school by tomorrow.

’Pwl 4.8 Ao,

Ms. Nina Soni Ms. Dipinder Kaur

Headmistress Principal
CONSENT FORM

The Principal

Delhi Public School
Pataudi, Gurgaon

I, Mr./Ms. allow my son/daughter to attend
Inter School DPS Nritriyanjali Dance Festival that is going to be held at DPS Sector -45, Gurugram on
Saturday i.e. 11.08.2018 . He/She will be dropped to school by own conveyance at 7 am.

(Signature and Date)

Name of the Parent

Student’s Name : Class:

Phone




